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This film was a very
touchy subject and left

many with mixed feelings.n
In my personal opinion, I
appreciated how Mel Gibson
directed this movie. There

is a lot of great,
interesting camera work

here. The plot of the film
is very easy to perceive
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and watch, the actors are
very talented and very

skillfully woven into the
movie. He does not strain,
does not load, does not

make you think.
Everything... At the
weekend, my wife and I

were in Brno, in the Czech
Republic, we rented a car.

There are a lot of
interesting things for
tourists in Brno, but

first of all, this is of
course the Old Town. If

you want to walk along it,
then it is best to do this
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after visiting the car
museum. The most modern

and high-tech equipment is
collected there, all cars
in which you can ride,
everything is simple and
clear in them. This is the
first and main object on
the way to the Old City.

Also within walking
distance from the Old Town
is the Old Town Square,
where the sights of the

Czech Republic are
located. The Old Town

Square is very beautifully
decorated with cultural
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heritage sites that are
included in the UNESCO

cultural heritage list.In
this review, I want to

tell you about one of such
interesting monuments -
this is the Chapel of St.
Nicholas. The chapel was
built in the 14th century
on the site of an older
church. In the 15th

century it was converted
in the Gothic style into

the church of St.
Nicholas, and in the 16th
century it was rebuilt in
the Renaissance style. At
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the beginning of the 17th
century in the chapel...
From Italy to Turin. In
mid-March, my wife and I
decided to go to Italy,
spend the winter there,

and then return to Russia.
This time we decided to
visit several cities in
the northern part of

Italy. The first of them
is Lido di Jesolo, a

resort town in the Veneto
region, which is not easy

to get around, it is
located 90 km from Venice.
The second city is Rome,
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which is of course no less
famous than Venice. This
is the first city we

visited on this trip and
remains its main

destination. I would like
to say right away that,

despite the fact that this
city is better and more
comfortable than Venice,
there are much fewer

tourists in it. Rome has a
very pleasant climate,
even in winter when

temperatures drop below
zero degrees. In December

and January, the
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temperature ranges from 0
to -7, in ... A rather

interesting event happened
a week ago. As usual, our
tour was not cheap, so we
didnâ€™t bother much with
the preparations and a
week later we once again
wanted to go on vacation
to Turkey. Well, when our
hotel was overflowing with
tourists who decided to
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